
VITAL GRANDIN SCHOOL COUNCIL  
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

May 8, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 
 
1. Election of executive members  
 
-Rachel Demeter accepted the position of Chairperson for the 2016-17 
School Year. 
Donna Hansen nominated her and Sarah seconded. Rachel was voted in 
unanimously by all present. 
 
-Donna Hansen nominated Daiana Bijou to serve as co-Chairperson and Rachel 
Demeter seconded. Daiana was voted in unanimously. 
 
-Donna Hansen nominated Bobbi-Jean Robertson to continue as Council 
Secretary, seconded by Daiana Bijou. Bobbi-Jean was voted in unaninously. 
 
-Council brought forward the suggestion to submit requests for Secretary 
and Chairperson nominees for the 2017-18 School Year, as the people in this 
position will not have children attending VG any longer.  
 
2. Financial Report of the year- Zero balance  
 
3. Plans for the upcoming year 

- Requests for items the school needs from VG Administration. 
-Teacher presentations monthly at Council Meetings 
-December (Christmas) Social for Parent Council executive, parents 
and GSACRD School Board 
-Fowler staff monthly presentations will not be continued; however, it 
was suggested that VG student alumni will possibly attend. 
-April 2017 will be the AGM meeting month. 
-Halloween Dance in October 2016 
-Monthly Popcorn Sales  
-Family Carnival in April 
-Second night of Parent Teacher Interviews (Fall and Spring)- Staff 
Dinner provided by VG Parent Council 
-Staff Appreciation Lunch in Spring 
-Idea was brought forward to have a second dance in February-more 
details to follow. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:24 PM.  
 
 



 
 
 


